
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 4th March 2022 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend.  Here are a few things to  

update you on... 

Out and About 

 

Please ensure your child wears warm 

play clothes, lots of layers, hat, scarf, 

gloves, wellies and a warm  

waterproof coat. Bring shoes in a 

named bag to change into for the  

afternoon.  

 

Tuesday 8th March – the following 

group from Miss Jenkins’ class will be  

visiting a Nature Reserve. 

 

Charlie, Lena, Riley, Dèva-Mae, Elijah, Harry H, 

Harry D, Harry N, Paisley, Rory, Sophie, Bella 

Figgy, Jack, Jesse. 

 

 

   Forest School 

  

For Forest School please make sure 

that your child comes to school 

wearing play clothes 

and has a named 

warm hat, scarf and 

shoes to change into. 

 

 

 

Monday 7th March 

Miss Jenkins’ Class 

Thursday 10th March 
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World Book Day 

 

The children looked 

fantastic yesterday in 

their World Book Day 

costumes– thank you 

for making such an 

effort. 

Parents Evening 

 

Thank you to everyone who came 

to their child’s parents evening this 

week.  Please use the resources 

that were given to you to support 

your child with their targets.  Also 

remember to… 

 

read daily with your child 

 

daily writing practise 

 

complete the weekly maths 

challenges 


